Coffee and Conversation with Rep. Gosar

Archived 2/2

Dear Friend,

I always encourage everyone to share their ideas on how we can find solutions to the problems that face our country. That is why on Friday, I met with constituents at The Raven Cafe in Prescott to discuss everything from taxes to immigration. Thank you to everyone who attended this event.



I remain committed to being open and accessible to you. I have multiple office locations including Prescott, San Tan Valley, Kingman and D.C. Please pick up that pen, send an email, or give my office a call to continue to let me know what issues are on your mind. I look forward to hearing from you.

Inviting Remington Arms Company to Arizona

As a response to New York State's stringent gun laws, I recently wrote a letter inviting Remington Arms Company to relocate its plant and any of its willing employees to Arizona.

Congress of the United States Washington, DC 20515



504 Cannon House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

January 17, 2013

George Kollitides, CEO Ilion Firearms Plant & Custom Shop 14 Hoefler Avenue Ilion, NY 13357 (Fax 336-548-7801)

George Kollitides, Chief Executive Officer Remington Arms Company, LLC Freedom Group, Inc.870 Remington Drive P.O. Box 700 Madison, NC 27025-0700

Re: Come Home to Arizona

Dear Mr. Kollitides:

I read today that New York State has enacted the most stringent gun control legislation in the nation, creating a government list of gun owners, and restricting sales of ammunition. That this law is ill-conceived and unconstitutional is palpable. More directly to you, your business and your employees in New York, the leaders in New York State have all but told you that your business, your job creation and your contributions to New York State are no longer welcome. Considering the long history of Remington in New York State, that is truly a shame, but it is a shame the state brought on itself.

I am writing to you to officially invite you to Arizona for purposes of re-locating your plant, and any of your employees so inclined to leave the confines of New York, to Arizona. Arizona is the best state in the United States for doing business and for living. The people of my district already welcome Sturm, Ruger Arms manufacturing in Prescott and American Spirit Arms manufactures in Scottsdale.

Don't just take my word for it. Come here and see for yourself, and take a look at this article, a portion of which I am setting forth below:

PRINTED ON RECYCLED PAPER

The people of Arizona cherish the Constitution, including the Second Amendment. The state government is business friendly, and Remington Arms would find Arizona to be very welcoming. To read the letter click HERE.

Where is the Accountability?

Last week, the Justice Department's Criminal Division head, Assistant Attorney General Lanny Breuer announced his resignation. I spoke to Cam Edwards about the need for accountability over Operation Fast and Furious, and I will continue to do all I can to ensure justice for the victims on both sides of the border. Please click below to listen.



Supporting School Choice

This week was National School Choice Week, and as a father of three I believe families deserve to have a say in their childrens' education. We need an improved education system with school choice to allow parents to move their children out of failing schools and to provide young adults with the opportunity to go into the workforce or higher education system prepared for the challenges ahead.



It is our responsibility to ensure our children and our children's children receive an education that will allow them to succeed in the global marketplace. Read more about School Choice Week <u>HERE</u>.

Serving Our Veterans

Our veterans deserve the very best. If you or a loved one are dealing with a veterans' claim or appeal for benefits that seems to be going nowhere, please contact one of my district offices for help today.



I will continue to do all I can to make sure those who defended and served our country are given the assistance and recognition they truly deserve.

Obamacare Malady of The Week:

Although President Obama promised to not increase the cost of health insurance for Americans, the IRS recently reported families can expect to pay at least \$20,000 a year to gain coverage in an exchange. Read more HERE.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR

My staff will be holding **office hours in Florence and Wickenburg on Monday, February 4th,** to answer questions and provide help with the Veterans Administration and veterans' benefits, social security, and issues with other federal agencies.

MONDAY, FEB. 4, 2013

FLORENCE OFFICE HOURS

Time: 2:00-5:00pm

Location: Florence Town Hall

775 N. Main Street Florence, AZ 85132

WICKENBURG OFFICE HOURS

Time: 2:00PM-5PM

Location: Wickenburg Town Hall

155 N. Tegner Street Wickenburg, AZ 85390

As always, you can follow everything I am working on in Arizona and Washington, D.C. through my website (http://gosar.house.gov) on Twitter @repgosar, or through Facebook at Representative Paul Gosar.

Sincerely,

Paul A. Gosar, D.D.S. Member of Congress

To unsubscribe from these newsletters, please click here.

Washington, DC Office 504 Cannon HOB Washington, DC 20515 Phone: (202) 225-2315 Fax: (202) 226-9739

Kingman Office 310 N. 4th Street Kingman, Arizona 86401 Prescott Office 122 N. Cortez Street, Suite 104 Prescott, Arizona 86301 Phone: 928-445-1683

San Tan Valley Office 270 E. Hunt Highway, Suite 12 San Tan Valley, Arizona 85143